
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/24/2017 12:17:33 PM
Subject: Re: HOA

Just a synopsis of the bill and what it addresses
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 12:16:28 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: HOA 
 
So what I’ve been able to figure out, and I called Paula Benson (she handles HOA for Judiciary) to confirm, is that 
Rep. Pope have not sponsored a bill relating to HOAs. However H. 3886 does provide HOA reform and has some 
traction. Can you get clarity on what the question is please.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 8:05 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: HOA
 
Can you get me an opinion on a homeowners association bill sponsored by Tommy Pope? Had another question 
about that today and need to form an opinion and post on Facebooks
 

Kevin
 
Sent from my iPhone
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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